
 
 

 

 

 

 

15 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Staffing Updates  

We are writing to update you on some upcoming staffing changes.   

At the end of this week, we will sadly be saying farewell to Mrs Louise Martin. Mrs Martin has been a 

big part of Broadstone First School for more than 10 years and contributed greatly in all areas of the 

school. She has had the pleasure of working with many children over the years supporting them with 

their speech and language and will be remembered for her nurturing way.   

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Martin for her dedication and commitment to our 

school over the years. We know she will be truly missed by all staff and children but we wish her all 

the luck in the future as she spends time with her family.  

We appreciate that change can be an unsettling time for many. We will continue to support those 

children receiving Speech and Language intervention within school whilst we recruit a new learning 

support assistant.  

If you have any further questions or concerns. Then please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Kind Regards 

 

 

Rebecca Wood  

Head of School  

 

                      
   
 
  

 

 

 


